
 
 

OK, as you’ve all heard countless times for the past week, it’s gonna get cold on Thursday afternoon thru 
Christmas Day on Sunday. 

Real cold.  As this is not our first Rodeo, please do what we do during such events.  Plants, Pets People 
and Pipes. 

Most importantly, if you have elderly neighbors who you know might need some help with any of the 
above, please reach out to help or let us know at City Hall @ (713) 465-2150, and we’ll get them taken 
care of. 

OK, that’s it, Merry Christmas, Happy Hanukkah, and stay warm! 

Mayor, 

Jim Pappas  

 


